| City of Primeville
DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING & COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

l STAFF REPORT
Date: May 14, 2013

To: Prineville City Council

From: Cindy MacDonald, Contract Administrator

Staff Report: Intent to Award
AWOS and Lighted Windcone Construction Project

The City of Prineville received six bids on April 17, 2013 for the AWOS and Lighted Windcone
Construction, AIP Project.

The scope of work being considered is:

1. Construction of an AWOS with a fenced enclosure;

2. Construction of a gravel access road to the AWOS;

3. Demolition of the existing lighted windcone;

4. Construction of a new lighted windcone with segmented circle.

The City of Prineville received 6 bids from the following bidders:

BIDDER TOTAL COST
Robinson & Owen Sisters, OR $231,199.00
Tomco Electric Bend, OR $247,801.00
Richard Bartels Construction Powell Butte, OR $248,395.30
Colvico Inc. Spokane, WA $265,868.00
Kunert Electric Roseburg, OR $315,716.00
PCR. Inc. Oregon City, OR $357,390.00

The start date for this project shall be no sooner than June 15, 2013.

Staff Recommendation:

After reviewing the bids, City staff recommends Council approve Intent to Award to Robinson & Owen
Heavy Construction, Inc. in the amount of $231,199.00.

This project will be funded by a grant from the Federal Aviation Administration and in part by a
ODOT Connect Oregon IV grant.




